
From: 
Sent: 

TerKeurst, Charlotte 
8/18/2014 2:34:02 PM 

To: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov); Allen, Meredith 
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); Colvin, Michael 
(michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov) 

Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: PG&E Electric Ops Risk Model Meeting 

Meredith, 
SED prefers the Sept. 4 date. I've reserved Room 7431 for 1 - 3 pm, but we could come to PG&E if that would be 
more convenient for PG&E. Please let us know. 

I think you mentioned another issue last week that we needed to discuss, but the substance escapes me now. 
Does that ring a bell? 

Thanks, 
Charlotte 

Charlotte F. TerKeurst 
Program Manager, Electric Safety and Reliability Branch 
Safety and Enforcement Division 
California Public Utilities Commission 
(415) 703-3124 office 
(415) 622-5167 mobile 
Charlotte.terkeurst@cpuc.ca.gov 

Original Message 
From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.coml 
Sent: Friday, August 08, 2014 3:15 PM 
To: Malashenko, Elizaveta I.; TerKeurst, Charlotte; Colvin, Michael 
Subject: PG&E Electric Ops Risk Model Meeting 

Liza, Charlotte and Michael, 

Would any of the following times work for a meeting at PG&E? The first part of the meeting would be an 
overview of the risk model, process and risk register and second part would be a deeper dive on the model. 

If these times don't work, I will send other options. 

Hope you have a great weekend! 

Thanks, 
Meredith 
> 
> Tuesday Sept. 2 10-Noon 
> Thursday Sept. 4 l-3pm 
> Monday Sept. 8 10-Noon 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.coim/about/compaiiv/privacY/customer/ 
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